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The WLA Board met in Casper on November 16, 2006 for the fall meeting. The following is a 
list of items/actions taken: 

• The issue of board and officer insurance was discussed. The board was informed that there is a 
certain liability involved with serving on the board. Coverage options were discussed and the 
WLA Executive Secretary was directed to study this issue and get it back to the entire board 
asap. This info would include who would be covered and the cost of the insurance.  

• Since this discussion, the entire board voted unanimously to purchase insurance and the WLA 
Executive Secretary working to do this. 

• The next WLA Board meeting will be in conjunction with the Annual Legislative Reception on 
February 8, 2007 in Cheyenne. 

• All newspapers in the state of Wyoming from 1849 to 1922 will be digitized. They currently 
have the project finished up to 1879. 

• The 2007 WLA Conference will be held in Cheyenne on September 12-15th in conjunction 
with the Wyoming Book Festival. (In all probability, the Wyoming State Quarter will be 
introduced that weekend.) 

• The 2008 WLA Conference will be held in Casper on October 1-3rd. 

 


